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From: Jeanette K.
Sent: Sunday, October 11, 2009 7:50 AM
To: ShortSale@airforcehomeseller.info
Subject: Lori & G-II Thank You.
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Dear Lori & G-II, 
  

Thanks so much for working hard to sell the house in Wittmann Arizona.  I am currently serving a 365 day
tour in Iraq as a Logistics Management Advisor on a 10 person team.  We advise the Iraqi Army on the ins and
outs of logistics and managment. 

  
I believe this time here is part of the plan our president has to get the Iraqi military in a position to fight and win 

if necessary. 

  

Ok.  The reason I am writing this note is to say thank you.  Thank you for taking the time to be a truly great 

American and help other great American's. 

  

I am reading many of the emails that you have sent, and am checking into the links on your website too. 

  

At this time I do not have any questions.  I have attached a picture of myself and the Iraqi Army LTC that I 

advise.   

  

God Bless You All. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

TSgt Jennifer K, USAF 
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